
      PLANNING COMMITTEE 24th MAY 2017 

 

OBSERVATIONS RECEIVED FOLLOWING PREPARATION OF AGENDA 

 

Items 2 and 3: W/17/0171 - 18 Wychwood Close and W/17/0172 - 19 

Wychwood Close.  

 

These applications have been withdrawn  

 

Item 4 – W/16/1987 - Land on West side of Southam Road, Radford 

Semele 

 

An additional 4 letters received.  Comments made: 

 

• Would seek assurances that all hedges and trees are to be retained. 

• Level of traffic on Southam Road will be further impacted by the 

development. 

• Impact on local wildlife remains a grave concern. 

• Will result in increased disturbance during works and consideration should 

be given to this. 

• Concern that the use of fencing and hedging will encroach upon private 

lane as it matures causing difficulties for adjacent residents. 

• Would request that the unsightly poles that remain from the previous 

advertising sign are removed. 

 

 


